
Consider Approval of
Architectural Services for the District Wide Fencing Project

1. Background:  
On May 6, 2023 the Southwest ISD voters approved a $250 million bond to allow 
the Southwest Independent School District to build two new elementary schools, a 
new central administration/ professional development center, install safety 
upgrades at all campuses, and renovate or add on to multiple other campuses 
district wide.  The Board of Trustees ratified the vote results on May 16, 2023.

2. Process: 
District staff is ready to begin the District Wide Fencing Project.  Alamo 
Architects is one of our pre-approved firms for Architectural Services through our 
RFP 2223-111.

3. Fiscal Impact:  
SWISD staff has negotiated professional fees with Alamo Architects based on the 
scope of work for this project at 3.5% of the overall construction cost.

4. Recommendation:  
It is recommended the Board consider approval of Alamo Architects to provide 
architectural services for the District Wide Fencing project.

5. Required:  
Board action.


